

Sunflower Home Learning: Week beginning 15th June

Hello Sunflowers,

I hope you had a nice weekend. It’s been colder outside this week. I’ve had to put on my warm coat when I have been in my garden. It’s important to keep exercising and I’ve been riding my exercise bike every day. I hope you have been exercising too. Here is your home learning for this week. Love from, Mrs. Brady 

Other task: 
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Geraldine the Giraffe: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KCJyHN0IFE8
Mr. Thorne: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tbLTgyrC3eg
Flashcards: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HeGEgUcSMEs




